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UPCOMING 

EVENTS  

 
City Council Meeting  

Tuesday, Jan.. 2nd at 6:00 

p.m., City Hall 

 

 

Planning Commission 

Tuesday, Jan. 17th at 6:00 

p.m., City Hall 
 
 
 

Adair Living History 

TBA 
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Adair Village 

Mission Statement 
To build a safe, attractive,  

vibrant environment with a  

welcoming sense of community. 

 

UGB EXPANSION UPDATE  
 

The Adair Village City Council will hold a public hearing at 6:00 p.m. on December 6, 

2022 at Santiam Christian School, 7226 NE Arnold Ave. The Adair Village City Coun-

cil will be considering an amendment to the existing comprehensive plan and compre-

hensive plan map for the purpose of expanding Adair Village’s Urban Growth Bounda-

ry. There are two subject properties involved in the expansion which encompass 

roughly 55 acres. The subject properties as shown on the UGB expansion map availa-

ble on the City website.  

 

The Adair Village and Benton County Planning Commissioners have made a recom-

mendation to approve the expansion to the City Council and County Commissioners.  

All UGB expansion and comprehensive plan documents are available at 

www.adairvillage.org.  

 

 

FUTURE  TRAILS PLAN MAP AVAILABLE 
 

Adair Village has been working with Oregon Cascades West Council of Governments 

on developing new trails around the community.  If you would like to see where the 

proposed trails are, we have uploaded a trails map on the City website at 

www.adairvillage.org. 

  

 

LEAF COLLECTION AND STREET SWEEPING 
   
The remaining leaf pick up day is scheduled for Monday: December 5. Please rake 

leaves into the street just before the collection dates. Be sure that you are not blocking 

bike lanes, storm drains, or driveways. Street sweeping will happen the day after leaf 

pick up—December 6.  Please move vehicles off the streets on both leaf pick up and 

street sweeping days. Parking is available at City Hall.  We apologize for the inconven-

ience caused because there was no leaf pick up on November 21.   

 

GOOD GROUNDS 
 

Thank you to the community for the warm welcome!  We love seeing the lobby full on 

Saturday mornings.  We want to be sure you get more time to come 

get your favorite drink and visit.  We have expanded our Saturday 

hours to be open from 7:30 a.m. to 1:00 p.m.  

 

Grover and Elmo, our delivery robots, have enjoyed meeting some of 

you and seeing the neighborhood.  They are available to deliver Mon-

day through Friday 7:00 a.m.-4:00 p.m.  You can order at               

delivery.daxbot.com/good-grounds-coffee.   ~The Good Grounds Crew  
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 CITY JOB OPENING 
  

Adair Village is looking for a team member to fill the Admin/Finance Clerk position.  

This part-time job handles accounts payable, payroll, and other administrative du-

ties.  If you are interested, please visit the website at www.adairvillage.org and click 

on the job posting announcement for more information or contact 

pat.hare@adairvillage.org.  

 

 

 STORMWATER EDUCATION 

 

Did you know that your pet can impact water quality in the Willamette River? Pet 

waste contains bacteria and nutrients that can be harmful to fish and other aquatic 

life. If your pet goes to the bathroom, be sure to pick up their waste and dispose of 

it in a trash can. City parks have stations with waste bags to make it easy for you to 

pick up your pet’s waste when you are out for a stroll. 
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